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SoutH CAROLINA ELECTRIC 8 GAS COMPANY

PORT OFFICE SOX T8

CoLumsia, Soutk CAROLINA 29218

E.H Crews, Jn

e April 22, 1980
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Mr. James ®. O'Reilly, Director

U. S. Nucleatr Regulatory Commission
Region II, Sutte 3100

101 Marietta Street, N. W.

Atlanta, Georg'a 30303

Subject: Virgil C., Summer Nuclear Station
Reportable Substantial Safety Hazard
Service Water Booster Pump Motor Failure
Nuclear ' <‘necring File 3.1051

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

On March 28, 1980 South Carolina Electric & Gas Company reported to
the NRC that we were reviewing the failure of one of our service water
booster pumps as a potential substantial safety hazard as defined by
10CFR21., We have determined that the item is reportable, and we are
reporting it as a significant deficiency under 10CFR50.55(e). Details
are presented on the attached sheets.

This is considered ghe fyhal report on this item. If you require
further information, pl
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